
 

 
 

 

 

 Date: April 5, 2022 

Dear Students, Parents & Guardians, 

 

Please be informed about the dismissal of the students after School. 

 All the students availing the bus facility will leave by the St. Xavier’s College 

Gate. 

 

The other students will leave the school as follows: 

 Students of classes KG – 1 and 6 – 7 will leave the School through the Main 

Gate (Gate No. 1) 

 Students of classes 2 – 3 and 10 – 12 will leave the School through Gate No.2 

(near the Canara Bank) 

 Students of classes 4 -5 and 8 – 9 will leave the School through Gate No. 3 

(near the school canteen) 

 

The Parents and Guardians are requested to park their vehicles on the other side of 

school road without hampering the traffic. Kindly do not park your vehicles along 

the School compound wall and do not come to any of the School gates with your 

vehicles.   

 

Please note carefully the Gate Number thorough which your ward would come out 

and wait at the respective gate only. You are all requested not to over crowd in 

front of any of our School gates. Your cooperation would be much appreciated. 

Cell :  7318761888; 8250961832 

Email :  sxsbwn@gmail.com 

Website :  www.sxs-bwn.org 

School Code : WB006 

The Principal 
St. Xavier’s School 

Burdwan, P.O. Sripalli, 

Burdwan, WB 713103  
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